From: Zielinski, Tony

To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Fwd: Public meeting
Date: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 2:06:51 PM

Please enter in the record.
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Nicholas Boyes <responsible011@gmail.com>
Date: September 6, 2017 at 1:22:19 PM CDT
To: tzieli@milwaukee.gov

Subject: Public meeting

Dear sir

I am writing to express my support for not developing the 5 acres on Bay
Street.

It is close enough to the port it could be used for the railroad, perhaps
dual use passenger, as there is a ferry boat nearby.

I would prefer a park to more housing.

Given the port is adjacent to it, park land is the best option. It would be
a lot easier for real development of the land in the way | stated
previously if no houses were on it.

Even if it was used as railroad for the port it would be better
development than residential housing. The land should not become
residential.

I'm sorry | am unable to attend the meeting tonight. | received notice of
the event approximately 6 hours before it. | have other plans, and need
a day or two before | can respond by attending a meeting.

Nicholas Jay Boyes
8 6 2017 1:21 P.M.
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